
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, APRIL 11, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

FROM THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG… 

[MARILYN – EMAIL]  Once again I want to thank you and the WRVM staff for the time 

and energy you put in to providing me and so many other people with continuing agenda 

of praise and worship. Your station is on permanent space in my car, and in my dining 

room, and in my bedroom. To think that you are sharing God's word and the promises of 

Salvation and peace and comfort to thousands of people all over the world is quite joyful! 

Thank you, may your efforts be blessed! 

KNOWING SOMETHING AND BELIEVING SOMETHING ARE TWO DIFFERENT THINGS. I 

KNOW OUR RADIO SIGNAL IT OUT ON THE INTERNET AND AVAILABLE FOR ANYONE IN 

THE WORLD TO LISTEN. I BELIEVE IT WHEN WE START GETTING LETTERS FROM 

LISTENERS IN FOREIGN COUNTRIES WHO ARE LISTENING.  

RECENTLY BUTCH DID A REPORT ON WHAT COUNTRIES ARE ACCESSING OUR SIGNAL 

THE MOST. I WOULD HAVE GUESSED THE UNITED STATES. BUT I WOULD BE WRONG. THE 

NUMBER ONE COUNTRY IS INDIA. DON SHIRE HAS THE WIDOW’S HOMES AND 

ORPHANAGES IN INDIA. I ASKED HIM ABOUT THIS ON GOOD FRIDAY. HE TOLD ME THAT 

ENGLISH IS BEING TAUGHT IN THE SCHOOLS IN INDIA. 

PRAISE GOD THE GOSPEL MESSAGE IS GOING OUT! 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT THAT MAKES IT POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


